
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2021-2022               25 February 2022 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
 
REVISED KHDA APPROVED ANNUAL CALENDAR WITH AMENDED WEEKENDS 
Due to the new weekend arrangements in the UAE, KHDA has released the revised annual calendar to 
confirm the dates for the rest of this academic year. Please find the revised calendar for this academic 
year attached for your reference. 
 
You will notice that the last day of school for our students will be on Friday 1st of July.  
All students are due back in school for the next academic year (2022-23) on Monday 29th of August. 
 
 
RECORDING OF TARDINESS/LATE ARRIVAL ON DAYS WITH EXCEPTIONAL CIRCUMSTANCES  
Thank you for the support to ensure your children arrive on time every morning. Now that the new 
system has been running for a few weeks, we have a dedicated committee tracking any special 
circumstances that may be the reason for own transport students, and in some cases bus transport 
students, to arrive late to school. This committee will make a final decision regarding recording 
students late to school on those days. For example, for the past three days due to accidents on the 
Sharjah roads and the heavy fog, we will not record those three days as tardiness cases.  
 
Please continue to support your children to go to sleep early enough in the evenings and wake up 
early enough and be ready and prepared in the mornings to be punctual to school every day.  

 
 
ADMISSIONS FOR SIBLINGS FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR   
The admissions for siblings of our current students for the 2022-23 academic year already started and 
the relevant link is available on the new school website to initiate the registration process for siblings. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to this process, please contact the Admissions Officer on the 
following email address: admission@arabunityschool.ae   
 
 
Please stay safe and healthy! 
 
 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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